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Dear LAH Club Members & Friends:

Who needs another virtual social meeting in a hot sizzling summer? As the
Summer Solstice just passed on June 20, we are embracing the summer of
2021 with bustling downtown, crowded beaches, school re-opening, family and
friends reunion. Last year when I was the Mayor, I delivered a message of
hope: " Knowing our community is united together to combat the virus war, I
truly believe this war will make us stronger and it will end sooner or later. "
Yes, the pandemic has indeed ended. While we are not ready to gather fully
in person, the club board decided to take a break from another virtual social
networking gathering in July.

We will be meeting for a delicious luncheon in September at Fremont Hills
Country Club when businesses return to normal. Please see the attached

YooHoo Newsletter and check out our website: www.LAHClub.com

Enjoy Summer. Love Life. .

AN AN

Michelle Wu

President, Los Altos Hills Club


https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.lahclub.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cserraig%40sutterhealth.org%7Ca94da72a95254d1c2a5308d8fe8f0421%7Caef453eadaa243e0be62818066e9ff63%7C0%7C0%7C637539238457344889%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ZVfHLXaldzqw8lzogsvRvo9BZ%2BtlNWeZCZaSUwGSmmk%3D&reserved=0

